
Mr. Sean Murphy,                 May 9, 2019 
 
As the Assistant to the Committee could you please give my message to every member of the Joint 
Committee On Carbon Reduction.  

 

I'd like to thank every member of the committee for all the hard work you have done to make HB 

2020-84 and please do all you can to pass it out of committee, now. 
 

I'm hoping HB 2020-84 will become law before the 2019 session is closed. 

 
Thank you, 

Rouanna garden 
1860 F St. 

Springfield, OR 
 
 


